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Sister Act – TY Musical 2020 

 
 
The Transition Year Class of 2019-2020 proudly present Sister Act from Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday 
January 2January 2January 2January 22222ndndndnd    to Friday January 24to Friday January 24to Friday January 24to Friday January 24thththth on our very own stage in the school concert hall.  The 
girls are hard at work rehearsaing, making props, designing the programme, getting 
sponsorship and trying on costumes.  The momentum and the excitemment are building 
every day.  Tickets go on sale tTickets go on sale tTickets go on sale tTickets go on sale this Monday, 13his Monday, 13his Monday, 13his Monday, 13thththth    January at lunchtime outside the concert January at lunchtime outside the concert January at lunchtime outside the concert January at lunchtime outside the concert 
hallhallhallhall.  They cost €10 for the Wednesday and Thursday shows and €12 for the Friday 
performance.  Get your tickets early to avoid disappointment.   
Also, check out our promo video on our YouTube channel and Facebook page which has 
been created by English/Histoy teacher Ms. Murphy, along with this superb photo (above) 
she took this week.  

Retreats 

Second and Third year students were paid a visit by 
singer/songwriter Gerry Keegan who facilitated their retreats on 
Thursday and Friday.  As well as fun music quizzes and team 
building exercises, Gerry’s day long workshops gave the girls an 
opportunity to engage with their spiritual and personal 
development.  Gerry’s innovative wellbeing promoting activities 
helped the girls learn more about themselves, and each other. 
 

 



First Year Parent 

Teacher Meeting 
We look forward to welcoming parents of our new 
First Year students to our school this coming 
Monday, 13th January from 4:15-6:45 for their 
daughter’s parent-teacher mee ting.  All of your 
child’s teachers will be in the concert hall and you 
will be able to visit each one and get an update on 
their progress as we near the half way point of the 
school year. 
 

 

Sporting Success 

 Congrtulations to our Senior Basketball team, who 
had a resounding 56-10 victory of Loreto Beaufort 
in their match on Thursday, January 9th.  Our senior 
camogie team have an important match on Monday 
against Gaelcholáiste Reachrann in Clontarf.  A 
victory could lead to a busy week of fixtures.  We 
wish them every success 
 

 


